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Just a quick update, the Senate Sub-Committee has been delayed until July 19th 
which will give us more time to talk to members about the myths being spread.  I 
am waiting for our legislative people to put the finishing touches on a position 
paper on those myths.  That will hopefully be complete by this afternoon, I’ll have 
it posted for you use as soon as it’s final. 
 
Still nothing on the Administrator’s decision, hang in there I know it’s been a long 
haul.  I just hope she realizes that and doesn’t take too much longer. 
 
Kate Breen 


